NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Harrison Wii! hold a public hearing on
Thursday, March 6, 2014, at 7:30 p.m. at the Alfred F. Sulla, Jr. Municipal Building
located at One Heineman Place, Harrison, New York, for the purpose of determining the
amount and extent of the real property to be acquired by the Town of Harrison by
easement on real property known as Block 604, Lot 33 and more commonly known as 4
Puritan Road, Rye, New York 10580. The condemnation and easement is necessary
for stormwater and dréinage infrastructure improvements in the vicinity of the subject
property.

Residents and property owners in the vicinity of the real property are invited to
attend and present oral or written statements or documents in connection with said

acquisition.

Jacqueline Greer
Town Clerk

Dated: Harrison, NY
February 14, 2014




